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Madame Chair, 

We commend the efforts and progress of the open-ended Study Group on this topic, co-chaired by 

five members on a rotating basis. While recognizing the urgent nature of this matter, we agree with 

the need for a cautious approach to a topic which presents complex legal issues.  The substantive 

debates held among the members of the Study Group testify to such complexity.  

We express our appreciation to the co-chairs of the Study Group, Mr. Bogdan Aurescu and Ms. 

Nilufer Oral, for the first issues paper which examines law of the sea aspects.    

Our appreciation also goes to Professor Yacouba Cisse, for the important presentation on maritime 

delimitation practice of African States.  
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